Canadian Association of Municipal Administrators
L'Association canadienne des administrateurs municipaux

Tony Kulbisky President / Président

Vacant First Vice-President / Premier vice-président

Brenda Orchard Second Vice-President / Deuxième vice-présidente

Marc Melanson Treasurer / Trésorier

Bev Hendry Past President / Présidente sortant

Vincent Lalonde Director / Directeur

Jamie Nagy Director / Directrice

Mike Dolter Director / Directeur

Gary Kent Director / Directeur

Raffaelle Di Stasio Director / Directrice

Sheila Bassi-Kellett Director / Directrice

Jennifer Goodine Executive Director Directrice générale

CAMA P. O. Box 128, Station A Fredericton, NB CANADA E3B 4Y2

ACAM C.P. 128, succ. A Fredericton, N.-B. CANADA E3B 4Y2

Tel./ Tél.: 1-866-771-2262 E-Mail / Courriel: admin@camacam.ca

www.camacam.ca

April 30, 2024

Mayor Gary McNamara Town of Tecumseh 917 Lesperance Road Tecumseh, ON N8N 1W9

Dear Mayor McNamara,

The Long Service Recognition Awards Program of the Canadian Association of Municipal Administrators (CAMA) is dedicated to honoring and celebrating the dedication of our members to public service and municipal management, a cornerstone priority for our Association. These awards are based on the duration of full-time, paid employment in municipal government, specifically in management roles such as Chief Administrative Officer or those reporting directly to them. Recognition is granted at the ten-year mark and subsequently in five-vear intervals.

This year, it is our privilege to acknowledge the commitment of your Chief Administrative Officer, Margaret Misek-Evans, for her remarkable thirty-five years of service in municipal government management roles. dedication to her role has undoubtedly contributed to the advancement of your municipality, and we are pleased to recognize her achievements. recognition pin has been mailed to her directly.

We invite you to assist us in recognizing Margaret for this milestone, perhaps through a special presentation at City Council, in acknowledgement of her continued support of the municipal profession.

In closing, we wish to express our heartfelt appreciation to City Council for their unwavering support of Margaret as a valued member of CAMA.

Sincerely,

Tony Kulbisky **CAMA President**

Margaret Misek-Evans, Chief Administrative Officer CC